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As someone who moved to Gardiner in part because of the town’s centralized 
location, I am excited about the idea of having more connections to other Maine 
towns. I love to walk outside with my dog, and both Gardiner and Brunswick are 
exceptionally dog-friendly places so it would be amazing to have more trails for us 
around both areas!


